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Comments: It is the responsibility of the Forest Service to protect and preserve the Bob Marshall Wilderness

Complex in its wilderness state.  The Forest Service should not promote outfitting/guiding or any other particular

use of the wilderness and should not use CEs to renew existing permits.  An Environmental Assessment of

Enviromental Impact Statement with public input is essential.

 

Site-specific comments cannot be submitted because site-specific information is not included in the Permit

Reauthorization.  That information must be available and the comment period extended.  

 

 

 


